
 

 

Our Ref: JCO/gdo/yr9rewards 
 
 
02 December 2021       
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Rewards Trip – Year 9 
 
As I am sure you are aware your child has made a very positive start to the school year. To 
reward this hard work I have organised a rewards trip to Bridgnorth cinema on Wednesday 
15 December to see ‘Eternals’ (12A). 
 
Pupils have been selected to reward a positive start to the school year and for their hard work 
across the curriculum. I hope that your child will be able to join us on this trip to reward their 
hard work this term.  
 
Students will leave school at approximately 9:00am and return in time for lunch (1:05pm) and 
will be at school for Period 5. We are asking for £3.50 towards the cost of the trip and I also 
need you to be aware that this film has a 12A certificate.  
 
We would ask that payment and consent for this rewards trip are made via Parentpay, our 
online school payment system, by Thursday 9 December 2021. 
 
There will be a special refreshment offer of popcorn and a drink available at the cinema on the 
day at an additional cost of £3.50 which your child can purchase if they wish. If you have any 
questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Under the requirements of The Education Act, 1996 we can only raise the cost of the visit by 
voluntary contributions. There is no obligation to contribute and children will not be treated 
differently according to whether or not any contribution has been made. However, the visit can 
only go ahead if the level of financial support is sufficient.  
 
Our school conforms with data protection regulations, which means any data provided is 
processed and kept according to these regulations. Please see our full privacy notice which 
can be found at www.oldburywells.com. A paper copy can be provided at request. 
 
Students will be required to comply with Government COVID guidelines whilst on the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr J Cook 
Head of Year 9 
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